
Province of 
British Columbia 

OFFICE OF THE MINISTER 

Ministry of 	 Parliament Buildings 
Environment 	 Victoria 

British Columbia 
V8V 1X4 
Telephone 387-3769 

Your letter: March 31, 1982. 

April 5, 1982. 

Mr. J.F. Castrilli, 
Project Manager, 
Canadian Environmental Law 

Research Foundation, 
8 York Street, 
5th Floor South, 
Toronto, Ontario. 
M5J 1R2 

Dear Mr. Castrilli: 

This will acknowledge and thank you for your letter 
addressed to the Honourable Stephen Rogers, Minister of 
Environment. 

Your letter has been brought to the Minister's attention 
and you may expect a response very shortly. 

Yours truly, 

(Mrs.) D.M. Hall, 
Secretary to the Minister. 

1 3 19B2 


	Page 1

